Emmer Green Pre-School – Policies & Procedures

STAFF HOLIDAY POLICY
Staff should not take holiday during term time wherever practically possible.

Where a member of staff wishes to take holiday during term time then they must give at least 1 month’s notice, in writing, to the Supervisor (or Pre-school Committee), stating the dates they wish to take leave and the cover that has been arranged with other staff. The Supervisor or Committee will consider the holiday request:

· if no other holiday is approved for the same dates
AND


· if the arranged cover is adequate.
Those dates will be blocked out in the diary and NO FURTHER holidays will be approved for these dates. 

Whilst both the pre-school and the committee will try and honour staff holidays during term time this cannot always be possible. It is therefore advisable not to make a booking until pre-school and the committee have confirmed that the relevant notice has been given and cover has been arranged.

Except in emergency situations, doctor/dentist appointments etc. must be made outside of working hours. If an emergency appointment is needed within working hours then notice should be given to pre-school as soon as practically possible. The committee appreciates that for some appointments, i.e. hospital, this may not be possible. If an appointment is made during a staff members working hours then that staff member will, at the discretion of the committee, be expected to swap a session where possible, to ensure adequate cover.
This policy was adopted by Pre School on …..……………………………………….

Signed on behalf of the committee …………………………………………………..

Name of signatory ……………………………………………………………………..
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